
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a budget workshop will take place on Tuesday, 
September 26, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. at the offices of Barnes, Pearson & Rudow, P.C., 1607 
Grand Avenue, #32, Glenwood Springs, Colorado.  Please note that no formal action will 
be taken at this budget workshop. 

 
 Dated this 21st day of September, 2023. 
 
 
     BASALT WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 
 
     By:         
      Andrea Hall, Esq.,  
      Attorney for Basalt Water Conservancy District 
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